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To ensure the highest level of security, for the visit of 
The Honourable Narendra Modi, Prime Minister of the Republic of India 

to the Republic of Trinidad and Tobago, 
all non-essential government offices, including the Ministry of Housing 

will be closed from 1:00 p.m. on Thursday, July 3, 2025.

Ministry of Housing offices are located at: 

 #44-46 South Quay, Port-of-Spain; 
and  

Level 3, JOBCO Building,
#51-55 Frederick Street, Port-of-Spain

(The Programme Monitoring Coordinating 
and Evaluation Unit).

The offices of the Ministry will reopen on Friday, July 4, 2025, 
at regular business hours. 

Please be guided accordingly. 
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